
Letter from the Principal

Welcome back!

The week of January 22nd is designated as Paraprofessional
Recognition Week in Minnesota schools. During Paraprofessional
Appreciation Week, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to the
dedicated individuals who play an indispensable role in our
educational community. These unsung heroes, often working
behind the scenes, provide invaluable support to teachers and
students alike. Whether assisting in the classroom, offering one-on-one guidance, or creating a
nurturing environment for learning, paraprofessionals contribute significantly to the success and
well-being of our students. Their unwavering commitment, compassion, and hard work deserve
recognition and applause. This week, we celebrate the paraprofessionals who go above and
beyond, making a lasting impact on the lives of those they serve. Thank you for your selfless
dedication and tireless efforts in fostering a positive and inclusive learning experience for all.

Troy Wunderlich
Principal



Upcoming Events
January 8th - Cancer Fundraiser Launches
January 15th - No School (PreK-12)
January 24th thru January 30th - Skatetime (all grades)
February 16th - No School (PreK-12)
February 19th - No School (PreK-12)
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